

## Court Grammar School

INTEGRITY · HUMILITY · COMMUNITY

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Dear Parents and Caregivers

## COVID Update Number 3/2022 - 7 February 2022

My apologies but as we hit the send button on my update Number 2, we received advice that the Premier has just issued new guidelines. This is a sign of the times we live in and yet we will continue to do the best we can.

## Some clarifications

- 1. We **do not have a case** of Covid in the school so please do not be anxious about receiving two messages from me in one day.
- 2. There will be **NO primary parent teacher** meetings this week as parents can only pick up and drop off in outdoor locations
- 3. The year 6 camp will not go ahead next week
- 4. **Marron Cup has been postponed** until we have a clearer idea of a suitable time later in the year.
- 5. Quarantine is down to 7 days.

Once again best wishes and I will be in contact again with more information once I receive it

With warm regards

Patricia Rodrigues (Ms)

Principal

7 February 2022